
Cuyahoga Falls City Council 

Minutes of the Committee-of-the-Whole 

 May 13, 2024 

 
Members: Mr. Balthis, Chair 

 Mr. Ashton 

 Mr. Brillhart 

 Mr. DeRemer 

 Mr. James   

 Ms. Loza  

 Ms. Nichols-Rhodes 

 Mrs. Penta  

 Mr. Siegferth 

 Mrs. Spinner 

 Mr. Stams 

 

Mr. Balthis called the meeting to order at 6:34 p.m. All members were present. 

Discussion: 

Mayor Don Walters requested Council’s approval of his appointment of Jeff Iula, 2597 24th Street, 

Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio, 44223, to the Planning Commission, filling the unexpired term of Wes 

Johnson expiring 12/31/26.  

 

Mr. Iula thanked everyone for the nice card when he had his surgery a month ago.  He stated that 

he was very honored to get to come back again and part of the time.  Mr. Iula stated that there are 

three things that he loves:  First, his wife, family and 4,000 friends on Facebook; second, the Soap 

Box Derby and third, the City of Cuyahoga Falls. He hopes to do a good job on the Planning 

Commission and he appreciates Council's vote for him.   

 

Mr. Balthis thanked Mr. Iula for his service to the City and for his willingness to serve on the 

Planning Commission.   

 

Mrs. Penta expressed her gratitude for the service of Mr. Wes Johnson.  He is a dedicated servant.  

She stated that she is thrilled to have Mr. Iula, her constituent, on the planning Commission. He 

has a vast knowledge and passion for the City.   

 

Mr. James moved to approve Mayor Walters’ appointment of Jeff Iula to the Planning 

Commission, second by Mr. Brillhart.  Motion passed, voice vote (11-0). 

The meeting adjourned at 6:41 p.m. 

 


